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My wife and I are currently shopping for a new car, preferably a plug-in hybrid. The 

State rebate is definitely a factor in what car we will buy and when. Our goal is to 

improve our energy efficiency every time we purchase a car. This is a big deal for our 

communities, Oregon, the US, and ultimately the planet. I urge you to support this 

measure. 


